
   

  
     

   

      
 

  
 
 
From: Dreasy   
Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 8:49 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] EL21-011 – In the Matter of the Application of Black Hills Power, Inc., dba Black Hills Energy to Amend its 
Cogeneration and Small Power Production Service Tariff 
 
 
PUC, 
In reference to : 
EL21-011 – In the Matter of the Application of Black Hills Power, Inc., dba 
Black Hills Energy to Amend its Cogeneration and Small Power 
Production Service Tariff. 
 
As a 6KW solar owner and plans to add another 6KW along with 3KW wind, I strongly appose this application by BHE. 
 
I do however strongly agree with net metering, and it is needed in our state.  
SD is one of very few states who does not require net metering. 
Bring net metering to a public vote. 
 
Darren Reasy 

 
Mitchell SD 57301 

 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 




